
Submitter: Megan Gaynor 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Climate, Energy, and 
Environment 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2738 

I strongly oppose this measure. As someone who has been going to PIR on a 

consistent basis since I was a child, now at 42 years old, I do not think this measure 

is a valid concern. I have been a part of the drag racing community my entire life and 

have experienced zero adverse effects of the fuel or any other exposure at any race 

track. 


